
 

 Submission    
No 338 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO USE OF BATTERY CAGES FOR HENS IN 

THE EGG PRODUCTION INDUSTRY 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Lily Hass 

Date Received: 8 July 2019 

 

 



Dear Committee members, 
 
The use of battery cages in NSW is discussing. I can not process how someone would think that it’s 
ok to keep doing this just for eggs.  
I believe that people honestly wouldn’t mind spending double $$ on eggs (making them free range, 
more work, more money).. when it is the right thing to do morally. 
 
Kind regards, 
Lily H 

 


